
 

 
 
 
 
 

Mission Statement 
Together, overcoming barriers, enabling each 

child and young person to reach their full 
potential 

 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Message from the Head of School:  
This week we had a visit from our Link Learning Disabilities Nurse, Helen Watts. For those of you who are familiar with the 
service, Helen took over from Ann Poll. I know that the LD nursing team has a long waiting list and also that we have many 
students who cannot access this service as they do not have a diagnosis of learning disability. These visits are invaluable 
to have questions answered by an expert when the service can be difficult to access by many families. This was the first 
visit, and we had some useful feedback as to how this could be run next time. 
 
On Tuesday we had a visit from a local author, Phillip Kavvadias, who talked to some 
of our students about writing and introduced us to his book Mission Microraptor.  
The students suggested ideas for his next book, such as choosing a setting from a  
choice of four, the shape of the spaceship. This really sparked ideas for one of our  
students who suggested ideas which he could use for another half a dozen books!                                                                 
 

We have a busy week ahead with parents and carers coming to visit.  
You may have seen communications already, but Monday’s sports day  
has been postponed due to many families celebrating Eid. The schedule is as follows;  
 

Tuesday 18th June 10.00am to 11.30am - Sunflower, Cedar, Rowan, Maple and Beech 
Wednesday 19th June 10.00am to 11.30am – Oak, Hazel, Willow and Cherry 
Friday 21st June 10.00am to 11.30am – Dragon, Ubuntu, Ikigai and Kuumba 
 

Between sports day and parents evening on Wednesday 19th, I hope to get to see most of you. 
 

Rhonda 
Head of School 
 

 

Sign of the Week: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 

Vision 
A future where every child achieves the greatest 
level of independence, enabling them to become 

a valued member of society 

 

 
Student Update: 
Students from Years 10, 11 and 6th Form attended the Confident Futures Skills Show this week at Stoke Mandeville. Post 
16/19 and prospective employers like New Meaning, De Vere Hotel group, and local colleges showcased a range of exciting 
options. The interactive building, dress up and challenges were a favourite! It was great to see some past alumni and to 
hear how well they are doing and being supported in their provisions too. If you want to know more about potential 
placements, please do not hesitate to contact hzerdzinska@thevalefederation.com. 

                                        

          

                                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Aylesbury In Bloom Update 
We had a visit from the Aylesbury in Bloom judges, and they had some great feedback for us: 
"This school really is amazing, you can see how much work has gone into the garden spaces, wildlife zones and pots, 
wonderful." 
"I did not even know this school was here, it's been a pleasure to see it and to see all the work and effort!" 
"What a wonderful place to learn! I love all the wild plants, herbs and sensory flowers, and who doesn't enjoy a freshly 
grown strawberry! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend. 
 
Bradley Taylor 
Principal                                                                                                                                              
 
 
 
Stocklake Park School  
Stocklake,  
Aylesbury,  
Buckinghamshire  
HP20 1DP 

Summer Term 
Theme: Excellence 

Date Event  

Tuesday 18th June 
10am - 11.30am 

Sports Day – Beech, Cedar, Maple, Rowan, Sunflower  

Wednesday 19th June 
10am - 11.30am 

Sports Day – Cherry, Hazel, Willow and Oak 

Wednesday 19th June Parents’ Evening 

Friday 21st June 
10am - 11.30am 

Sports Day – Dragon, Ikigai, Kuumba and Ubuntu 

Wednesday 26th June Construction Day 

Tuesday 23rd July Last Day of Term 
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